
 Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  

 
Year 2 Parent Reading Workshop 

Monday 18th November from 2:00pm – 3:00pm 
 

Thursday 31st October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Parent Reading Workshop for Year 2, which will be 
held on Monday 18th November from 2:00pm – 3:00pm. This is not a compulsory 
workshop, however it is a chance for parents to gain a deeper understanding of how 
reading is taught and promoted at our school, the end of year expectations for 
children in year 2 and how parents can best support their children at home to reach 
their potential. It will start with a short presentation by Mr Millership and Mrs 
Wasway in the KS1 Hall, followed by an opportunity for parents to go into class to 
watch a reading lesson. Entry for the workshop will be via the Caxton Road 
entrance. 
 
Please could you return the attached slip below if you are able to join us. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this workshop, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Millership  
English Subject Leader 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 2 Parent Reading Workshop 

 
I will be able to attend the Year 2 Parent Reading workshop on 
Monday 18th November 2:00pm- 3:00pm. 
 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………..………………………….. in class …………… 
 
Signed …………………………………..………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

Name of parent…………………………………………………………………….…………………………… 
 

If you wish to attend, please return slips to your child’s class teacher by Friday 
15th November so that we can make suitable arrangements for your visit.  


